


            



 

                                

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Board of Directors  
Canton/Stark County Convention and Visitors Bureau and the  
Canton Regional Chamber of Commerce 
North Canton, Ohio 
 
We have reviewed the Independent Auditors’ Report of the Canton/Stark County Convention and 
Visitors Bureau, a department of the Canton Regional Chamber of Commerce, prepared by Cohen 
& Company, for the audit period January 1, 2005 through December 31, 2005.  Based upon this 
review, we have accepted these reports in lieu of the audit required by Section 117.11, Revised 
Code.  The Auditor of State did not audit the accompanying financial statements and, accordingly, 
we are unable to express, and do not express an opinion on them. 
 
Our review was made in reference to the applicable sections of legislative criteria, as reflected by 
the Ohio Constitution, and the Revised Code, policies, procedures and guidelines of the Auditor of 
State, regulations and grant requirements.  The Canton/Stark County Convention and Visitors 
Bureau, a department of the Canton Regional Chamber of Commerce is responsible for 
compliance with these laws and regulations. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BETTY MONTGOMERY 
Auditor of State 
 
June 19, 2006  
 
 
 
 
 
 



This Page is Intentionally Left Blank.























                

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CANTON/STARK COUNTY CONVENTION AND VISITORS BUREAU 
 

STARK COUNTY 
 
 
 
 
 

CLERK’S CERTIFICATION 
This is a true and correct copy of the report which is required to be filed in 
the Office of the Auditor of State pursuant to Section 117.26, Revised Code, 
and which is filed in Columbus, Ohio. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

CLERK OF THE BUREAU 
 
CERTIFIED 
JUNE 29, 2006 
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